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City of Cleveland

Frank G. Jackson, Mayor

Department of Public Safety

Michael McGrath, Director

601 Lakeside Avenue, Room 230
Cleveland, Ohio 44114-1015
216/664-3736 « Fax: 216/664-3734
www.cleveland-oh.gov

August 25, 2017

Ms. Patricia J. Britt
Clerk of Council

Dear Ms. Britt:

Subject: Application and Acceptance of Grant

Pursuant to Ordinance #341-91, Codified Section 121.06 Application and Acceptance of
Grants, the Director of Public Safety has made application to and received a 2017
Construction Zone grant award from the Ohio Department of Safety in the amount of
$8,454.54.

Sincerely yours,

AT A

Michael McGrath, Director
Department of Public Safety
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